
Providence has selected a new and improved event reporting system, the 
High Reliability Platform (HRP) by Press Ganey. HRP will replace our 
current reporting system, Datix, and propel us further in our High Reliability 
Organization (HRO) journey.

Click HERE to visit the HRP SharePoint site for 
continual updates!

A 15-minute education course in HealthStream/RISE will be 

assigned to all caregivers.

Core leaders will be required to take an additional brief course.

Sept 8th: 

HRP GO LIVE! Oct. 3rd:

We will no longer have access to Datix.Nov 30th:

Other new features with HRP include:

Single sign-on capability 

Seamless access to the new system using icons already in place 

for Datix 

Simplified reporting forms 

Advanced data-capture and curation capabilities 

Ability for the reporter to check status of submission

Ability to close loop communication with reporter

COMING SOON: New 
Event Reporting System!

Deadline to move Datix events to leader sign off!

HealthStream should be completed by this date.
Sept 30th:

For more information contact Lisa Chavis, Lisa.Chavis@providence.org 

https://providence4.sharepoint.com/sites/ProvidenceEventReportingSystem

